
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
                                                               Palos Hills 

                                                   Nursery News 

Theme:  Creepy Crawlers 
Week of 5/7 & 5/14 

Introduce: 5 & 6 
Happy Birthday Devon Brown 5/7 & Kerrin Hopkins 5/18! 

Language Arts:  This week in Ms. Kristy’s class we will be discussing many 
different kinds of bugs.  The children will be learning some new finger plays like 
“A Bug on Me” and “I’m a Little Ladybug.”  We will also look at some cool 
flannel board stories , “Color Butterflies” and “Wiggle Worms.”  Also, we will 
read some interesting stories about bugs including one of our favorites The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle.   
 
Concept:  By the light of the moon a little egg lay on a leaf—one spring morning 
when the sun came up, pop!  Out of the egg came a fuzzy caterpillar.  In Ms. 
Kristy’s concept class we are going to talk about caterpillars.  We will talk about 
what they eat and how they become “beautiful” butterflies.  The ants are 
marching over for a visit and they are bringing their ladybug and spider friends 
along.  We will work on sorting bugs according to size and color.  Our minds will 
be challenged when we play “What’s Missing?” 
 
Craft & Writing:  Bugs!  We Love bugs!  In Ms. Tammy’s class we will be water 
coloring and painting ladybugs, butterflies and spiders.  It’s always exciting 
when someone spots an ant or spider.  It’s going to be a fun couple of weeks in 
Art! 
Our final day of school will be June 2nd unless other arrangements have been 
made.  See Melissa if you need to make different arrangements!        

 


